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Parking at the Burnside Barn

On arrival to the Muckamore Company of Archers Burnside Barn please be respectful that this is a
working farm and there will be traffic accessing the properties. On the lane way please travel no
faster than 5mph. At the concrete area, please park sensibly taking into consideration there is a
large number of archers expected and this is going to be busy. The landowner will need access to
any gates or building so please ensure there is a path for farm machinery to operate as well or you
could be asked to move your car during the tournament subsequently.

On arrival if you find there is no space at the parking area outside the barn, there is a small gravel
area at the top of the lane again please ensure you park sensibly to allow the landowner access to
their property or again you could be asked to move your vehicle.

We look forward to seeing you on the 1st October to kick off Indoor Season 2023

Regards
Competition Manager
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